1 Corners School House

Saturday, July 8th at 10 AM

2140 Potter Rd, Glenville, NY

Open to the Public
Tours Will be Available

Renovated Historical Schoolhouse To Be Unveiled!

The Town of Glenville and the Rotary Clubs of both Scotia and Glenville will be hosting an Open House at the historic Green Corners School on Potter Road in West Glenville on
Saturday, July 8 from 10am to 2pm to tour the school and learn about the Town’s plans to make the Green Corners School a memorable waypoint for students of all ages.

Over the past three years much work has been accomplished to bring this one-room schoolhouse — the only surviving structure like this in Schenectady County — back to its
former glory. The Rotary clubs have rebuilt the back wall, replaced all of the windows, the interior walls, the roof, and the floor.

There are still a few living former students of the Green Corners School who have shared a few of their memories of the school with us. It's amazing to imagine those
students traveling miles along the country roads of West Glenville on foot or bicycle in all types of weather to get to this tiny school.
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